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PM NOTES 
Park Meadows Association Newsletter 

                                                  May 2021 
 

2021 PMA Board of Trustees: 
Kathy Johnson, 937-903-3948, kjdragon52@yahoo.com 

Julia Cady, 937-767-1586, juliacady@att.net 
Anne Bohlen-Watson, 937-767-7834,atbohlen@gmail.com 
Elaine Jelly-Werner, 937-603-2327 jellyestar@gmail.com  

 
 
 

 
New PMA Owners:  We would like to congratulate Kristen and Roger on 
their purchase of # 205! 
 
 
PM “Block Party”: We are hoping to have this event this year in 
September now that being together is possible.  We were thinking of 
ordering boxed meals to make it easier and safer for all.  Please let Elaine 
know if you have any comments/ideas about this year’s event.  Keep you 
posted. 
 
In Memoriam: This year has been difficult for some residents on the front 
row.  Ray Werner passed away in December. Barbara Brookshire’s 
daughter and PMA previous bookkeeper, Rachael, passed away in 
January. Lance Jordan passed away in May.  
 
Elaine and kids are having “A Celebration of Life for Ray” on July 2nd at 
4:30 PM at Clifton Reserve and Lodge and would like to welcome PM 
residents. If you have questions or plan on attending, please contact Elaine 
at jellyestar@gmail.com.   
 
 Here is a note from Ruth Jordan:  
 
To our neighbors at PM, 
Please accept our gratitude for your patience and good wishes during 
Lance’s prolonged illness. Lance died at Hospice about 5 AM on Mother’s 
Day morning. I look at his timing as a gift to me for all my care. He is at 
peace and no longer in pain.  Thank you, Ruth 
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AC Schedule: 
 
Dryer cleaning was completed on this month. 
 
Furnace filters- August 25,2021, November 17,2021 
                                        

Water filters- August 25, 2021 
 
Air filters- August 25, 2021, November 17,2021 
 
Salt delivery -July 7,2021, November 10, 2021 
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Exterior Repairs:  Repairs will begin soon on identified units. Work will be 
completed by Steve Diebold’s son, Alex Roland.   
 
 
 
Notes of Thanks:  Thanks to Carolyn Ray and her faithful weeding crew.  
Also, thanks to Ruth Jordan for the flowers that beautify our mailboxes in 
the 100’s.  Thanks to the sweet unidentified gardener for the 200’s 
mailboxes.   Thanks to Mark Carr for planting the bulbs in west parking lot. 
Thanks to all who trimmed their trees.  
 
 
 
 


